| have been approached by the homeowners of 822 W Jefferson to get my input on a proposed deck on
the West Side of the home.

It is my understanding the deck walkway on the East side of the house will be removed and the new
deck will be the outdoor living space. With the removal of the East deck some small changes will be
made to the front porch as well.

} am in support of this structure.
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